
 

CAR PARK AND DRIVING RULES AT JIS 

The safety of our Students at JIS means a lot to us and as such it is 

important that everybody observes our car park and driving rules. 

 

1. Please observe the speed limit and pay attention to other signs in the car park areas.   

Please do not drive whilst using mobile phones, and to assist other drivers use 

your indicators when changing lanes or turning. 

 

2. The Drop-off Zones (including the overflow drop-off in Car Park B) are only to be 

used for children who already have their bags with them when they get out.  If bags 

are in the car boot or the driver has to leave their seat, parking in a space in the 

car park must be used, even if only for a short time.    

 

3. When children are leaving the vehicle in the Drop-Off Zones, please limit them to 

leaving via the walkway side of the vehicle and do not let them get out from the road 

way side.  It will also ensure that children do not have to walk between two vehicles 

to reach the walkway.  They should certainly not be allowed to get out in 

roadways including in the carparks. 

 

4. At all times in JIS, leave plenty of space between yourself and the vehicle in 

front, even more importantly in the dropping off areas of the school.   

 

5. When crossing roads from the car parks, always use the pedestrian crossings and 

when crossing staff are present, please follow their instructions. 

 

6. When picking up children, please ensure that they are wearing their seatbelts 

before moving off.   

 

7. Please drive and park with consideration for others.  To not do so doesn’t just 

cause annoyance but also creates obstructions and possible dangers to pedestrians. 

 

........and finally, please be patient.  A large number of vehicles enter our 

grounds in a short space of time and we want everyone to arrive or depart 

safely.  Please do not be offended if our staff approach and speak with 

you, they are just doing their best to keep everyone safe.      

 


